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● October is a busy month for student learning as we get close to wrapping up the
1st quarter on November 2, 2023. Our Open House will be on the afternoon of
November 8, 2023. Open House allows students, families, and caregivers to visit
with school staff about individual progress.

● Hiring Educational Assistants is a complex issue. We continue to pursue various
avenues to recruit staff, including attending a job fair scheduled for mid-November.

● Our 2022-2023 Fiscal Audit is complete. The audit is scheduled to be presented
at the December 2023 meeting. Thank you to Kim Washa for all the additional
work necessary to make this happen smoothly.

● STEP projections for the following school years have stayed the same. We are
currently finalizing the plans and proposed cost for Phase 1, which is remodeling
the current CVSEC footprint for additional bathrooms in STEP/SUN and space for
STEP.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


